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Comments: This is written to urge you to change the current system of grazing rights which reflect the values of

the Trump administration and favor excessive grazing levels. These directions violate the National Environmental

Policy Act and also go against the goal if the Biden Administration to protect "30x30". The purpose of your

organization is to protect wildlife and your first priority has to be the protection of endangered species and the

protection of intact eco systems which will be an invaluable reservoir of biodiversity to fight the effects of climate

change. Especially wilderness areas are supposed to remain "untrammeled" by unnatural processes, so that

grazing is a strict violation of that intent. Your directions also have to be consistent with the National

Environmental Policy Act and should follow the recommendations for transparency that any good policy is held

to. Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment 


